No. WLM-102/_6959
H.P. Farest Department,

Dated Shimla, the_07-02- 23

From;
Dy. Conservator of Forests,
Wildlife Division, Shimla.
To:
The Assistant Engineer,
Jalog Sub Division,
H.P.P.W. D Jalog,.
Subject: Regarding issuance of Aerial Distance Certificate (Eco
Sensitive Zone) for the construction of link road from
Domehar to Navi Km. 0/00 to 5/241.
Sir,

Kindly reference to your letter No. PW-]SD Forest Case/2022-
23/1250-51 dated 20-01-2023 on the subject cited above.

2. As per report sent by Range Farest Officer, SWC, Dhalli the aerial

distance of the proposed above site is approx. 10.31 Km. from Shimla Water Catchment

Wildlife Sanctuary and the aerial distance from Eco Sensitive Zone Shimla Water Catchment

is approx. 9.82 Km.

Note: 50

Dy. Canservator of Forests,
Wildliigﬁlvisinn.SMmla.
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